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For Immediate Release  March 4, 2019 
 

MCTXSheriff Investigates Deceased 18 Year Old Found with Gunshot 
Wound 

 
 
On Sunday March 3, 2019 at about 9:50 AM, the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office was 
dispatched to a reported deceased male that was found in a drainage ditch in the 18800 block of 
Hill Road in Porter, Texas. 

MCTXSheriff’s Deputies responded along with Fire/EMS and confirmed the male was deceased.  
Homicide/Violent Crimes Detectives, Crime Scene Investigators and the Texas Rangers arrived 
and are conducting an investigation after discovering the male had apparently been shot then 
left at that location.  The deceased male was identified as 18 year old Tristan Maddux, who 
resided in the Kingwood area and was reported to Houston Police Department as a missing 
person on March 2, 2019.  Precinct 4 Justice of the Peace responded to the scene and ordered 
an autopsy. 

If you have any information about this investigation contact the Montgomery County Sheriff’s 
Office 936-760-5876 and refer to case number 19A072836.  You can also call Multi-County Crime 
Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP [7868] and remain anonymous while possibly earning a cash reward. 
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Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 
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